Αγαπητοί γονείς,

παρακάτω σας παραθέτουμε την ηλεκτρονική διεύθυνση της ιστοσελίδας, που έχει δημιουργηθεί από τη συνάδελφο Aušra Rusinavičiutė, καθηγήτρια αγγλικών από τη Λιθουανία, στα πλαίσια του Προγράμματος eTwinning, που υλοποιείται στο Νηπιαγωγείο Βεύης, κατά το σχολικό έτος 2023-2024.

Dear Parents,

below we list the website address, which has been created by our colleague Aušra Rusinavičiutė, an English teacher from Lithuania, within the framework of the eTwinning Program, which is implemented at the Vevi Kindergarten, during the 2023-2024 school year.

HEALTHY LIFE, HAPPY FUTURE

https://sites.google.com/view/healthylife healthyfuture/etwinning-ethics-andrules?authuser=0